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January 15, 1962 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

We seem to be heading toward income tax ·time again. I note that
 
last year I sent you various items in that connection, including

the forms, on JanuarY 31 by sea mail. I'will plan to do so
 
again this year if that worked out all right. Evidently companies

have had to notify the Internal Revenue Service of dividends paid.

You have received several copies of forms sent with this
 
information: F.W. Means & Company, $70.00; Chesapeake and Ohio,
 
$800; Gary-Wheaton Bank, $225. There may be others before the
 
end of the month.
 

Speaking of income tax, you have received forms for West Virginia ~+~te 
tax returns, forwarded from Green Bank. There is no reason why 
you should be concerned with these for 1961, is there? 

Other items received here since the last report include: 

Reprints of articles by H. C. Ko, Ohio State University Radio
 
Observatory:
 

Characteristics~ Cosmic Radio Radiation 
Temperature Concepts in Modern Radio 
On the Determination of the Disk Temperature and the Flux 

Density of a Radio Source Using High-Gain Antennas 
Theoretical Techniques for Handling Partially polarized

Radio Waves with Special Reference to Antennas 
On the Re~ponse of a Radio Antenna to Complex Radio Waves 
On the Analysis of Radio Astronomical Observations Made with 

High-Resolution Radio Telescope Antennas 

From the National Research Council (Ottawa): Coincidence of the 
Explosive Phase of Solar Flares with 10·7-cm. Solar Noise Bursts, 
by Arthur E. Covington and Gladys A. Harvey. Also their Oct. 1961 
list of publications. 

Copy of "The Naturalists' Directory,1I which the publishers say you1Iordered II s ome time ago. 

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Schauer's letter to Protessor Williams. 

Sincerely, 


